
TIME: 6:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 2, 1992 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers c. Mark Kingseed 

J. v. stone 
James Singer 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judy Gilleland 
Director of Recreational Services James Reppert 

The following Architectural Firms were interviewed for the 
construction of the Yankee Trace Golf Course Clubhouse. 
Background of firms including samples of other constructions, 
program considerations and renderings for the construction of the 
Yankee Trace Clubhouse were offered for City Council's 
consideration: 

John Poe Associates. 
Woolpert Consultants. 
Architects Associated. 

Mrs. Beals entered the Meeting at this time. 

Mr. Kenning outlined for Council alternatives he may pursue 
after his retirement from City Manager of the City of 
Centerville. 

Mr. Stone moved that Council convene into Executive Session 
to consider the appointment, employment, dismissal, discipline, 
promotion, demotion, or compensation of a public employee or 
official of the city of Centerville. Mrs. Beals seconded the 
motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes in favor of the 
motion. 

~ 
Marilyn J. McLau~ 
Clerk of Council 


